Hello preschool families,

With the fairly chilly temperatures this week, we skipped water exploration on most mornings and instead focused on using rocks and pebbles for heavy work. We spent many minutes scooping up rocks and filling our water table to the brim! We also used our outdoor scale to weigh some of our painted rocks. Trying to make both sides even was quite a challenge!



Learn more about heavy work here: <u>heavy</u> works ideas



We continued to work on fence weaving with ribbons. Figuring out the "over, under" pattern of weaving has been both fun and challenging for us. This week we picked some basil and rosemary, as well as a small pepper. Our garden is really starting to blossom!



As we shift into this new season, please take a look at our Outdoor Environment wishlist. Your support and generosity are much appreciated!



I am always looking for tree stumps, branches, tree cookies, acorns, dried leaves, and other outdoor items to use for natural art and play.

Right now, Montessori Services is having their fall promotion. If you place an order for home items, please reference customer code #165000. Our school will earn a 10% credit. While you are shopping, please keep us in mind! Teachers have added some items to a wishlist on the website. Wishlist Link

-Ms. Hubbard